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14th August 2020  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
I hope that you and your family have had a safe and enjoyable summer break. As the holidays come to an end, we are planning 

for a safe and sustainable return to school for all students.  

In line with Government guidance, we are currently working on measures to promote the health and safety of all staff, students 
and parents/guardians. These include timetable changes, room changes, supervision arrangements, substitution arrangements, etc. 

 

Below, in this note, I outline the Return Dates/Book Collections for each year groups. I will issue more detail in the coming 

days/weeks as we approach the start of the school year. 
 

Return Dates/Book Collections  
   
Monday, 31st August 
First years, one group at a time for induction and IT training and collection of books    
Details to follow.    
   
Tuesday 1st September    
Students new to the school only will be in school from 11a.m. to 1.05p.m.    
First years, one group at a time for induction and IT training and collection of books.    
6th year book collection – 2-3.30p.m.    
   
Wednesday 2nd September   
All first years for normal classes all day   
All 6th years return to school for normal classes all day    
5th year book collection 11-1p.m    
3rd year book collection 2-3.30p.m.    
   
Thursday 3rd September    
All 1st, 3rd, 5th,  LCA 1  and 6th years  all day    
2nd years book collection 2-3.30p.m.    
   
Friday 4th September   
All 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 5th and 6th years all day    
   
Monday 7th September    
LC results     

 
Tuesday 8th September    
Transition year Induction and bonding day   
  
I will issue more detailed guidance to you in the coming days. I will also provide additional information on the school’s website. 
 
However, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by email (info@comeraghcollege.ie) and we 
endeavour to support you and your son(s)/daughter.  
 
Regards,   
  
KEVIN LANGTON  
(Principal) 
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